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ARAPAHOE AVENUE ELECTRIC 
UNDERGROUNDING PROJECT

Vegetation Management Near You

Overview
Xcel Energy will convert approximately 4,700 feet of existing overhead 
electric distribution lines to new underground distribution lines along the 
south side of Arapahoe Avenue, between Foothills Parkway and 55th 
Street in Boulder, Colorado. 

Safety
Public safety is at the foundation of all we do. The safety of the public 
influences every decision we make. We proactively approach public 
safety by implementing safety measures before, during, and after 
construction. Please do not enter work zones for your and the 		
crew’s safety. 

If you have questions or concerns, please reference the project contact 
information below, and we will respond within one business day. 

To prepare for electric undergrounding, we will complete 
vegetation management activities, including tree trimming and tree 
removal, along the project route.

This work will start as early as Wednesday, Feb. 14, 2024, in 
areas within the public right-of-way and established Xcel Energy 
easements, and will continue for up to two weeks. Schedules are 
subject to change.

During this work, you may notice: 

•	Vegetation clearing or removal. 
•	Road and sidewalk closures.
•	Traffic control.
•	Parking restrictions.
•	Temporary changes to business access. 
•	Temporary changes to RTD bus stops.
•	Elevated levels of noise.

Following construction, all work areas will be restored to the conditions 
required by permits as weather allows. Work areas may be left 
temporarily restored after construction until we can complete the 	
final restoration.


